
FRIDAY 
 
It is January 31 and it is a day 4 
 
FROM THE OFFICE:    
 
We are looking for three English, a Math and two French peer tutors to help students in grade 
7. Please email Ms Pat if you are interested or add your name to the sign-up sheet outside 
her office in the C wing.. 
 
STUDENT LIFE:  
Cycle one student Life - Ms. Averback needs help cutting out paper hearts for our Valentine's 
day activity. Please come to A304 at junior lunch to help out! 
 
Dress Down Day: Thank you to everyone who donated to help the Bison entrepreneur project. 
Your participation is appreciated! Late arrivals can bring their donations to the cycle one or main 
office. 
 
EDDI:  We are celebrating Lunar New Year today  during both lunches  in the cafeteria. Come 
learn more about calligraphy, your Chinese Zodiac sign and have some treats. 
 
TRIPS: 
 
Grad Ski Trip: Mandatory meeting for all participants TODAY at noon in room C 311. Please be 
on time. 
 
GMAA: 
Swimming: SHORT meeting TODAY at recess in the Drama room. about Finals next 
week. Please attend! You’ll need to sign up for your events by Monday morning! Check 
Google Classroom for the form to fill out! 
 
Defacto Shirts are now available for all those on the curling, indoor track, swimming and 
badminton teams. Please see Mr McCurdy in A-gym. 
 
Water Polo: Sign up is posted outside the A-gym. Please sign up if you want to play this year! 
 
Congratulations to the Cadet Boys Basketball team on their huge 75-23 win over Westwood 
Senior! It was a team win with every player contributing!  
 
LIBRARY: 



 
ACTIVITIES: 
Bison Night Live: Mega congratulations to all the performers from last night’s talent 
show…you all rocked the auditorium last night with your incredible skills. Big thanks to the 
teachers involved, and to all the fans who came to support their friends. You’re all the real 
ones.  
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